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Well here we are beginning the 4th and final quarter of 
the 2017-2018 school year! It is hard to believe. 
Wishing our students many blessings and prayers for 
each to finish the year strong!  
 

Now Enrolling! It’s that time of the year when we start 
making plans for the 2018-2019 school year. Do you 
know someone discerning about his/her child(ren)’s 
education? Let them know about Holy Spirit Catholic 
School! We would love to schedule a tour and show 
them what we have to offer! There is a true love for Je-
sus and the faculty and staff are committed to every 
child’s success at Holy Spirit School! As we plan for the 
2018-2019 Holy Spirit School year, please continue to 
pray for growth and continued success! 
 

CALENDAR 
Monday, March 19th – Spring Photos 
Tuesday, March 20th – Golden Ticket Dress Out Day 
Thursday, March 22nd – Grades Kdg–4th attend Mass  
 prepared by Grade 3 
Friday, March 23rd – Grades 5th – 8th attend Mass 
 prepared by Grade 7 
Friday, March 23rd – Living Stations prepared by 
 Grade 8  

 

THANK YOU! 
Thanks so much to the parishioners who have donated 
many items on our wish list! 
 

Teacher Wish List 
Every classroom can use tennis balls for the 

bottoms of the chairs! 
 

Miss Peggy is wishing for: 
Dress up clothes – size 6 

 

Mrs. Whetstone is wishing for:  
ART CLASS: 
 Clothes Pins 
 Double-sided Tape 
 Clorox Type Wipes 

 
Yours in Christ, 

 

Mrs. Gould 

SCHOOL NEWS PSR NEWS 
 

THANK YOU TO ALL WHO DONATED TO 

Due to your generosity, 
we’ll be making 2,000 meals! 

 
PSR LENTEN ACTIVITY NIGHT – TUESDAY MARCH 20TH 

Families of students in Grades 1-5 should come to PSR 
with your child for special Lenten activities and stu-
dents in Grades 6-8 will have Lenten activities with 
their classes. 

 
NO PSR 

There will be No PSR on Tuesday, March 27, 
due to Pattonville’s Spring Break.  

Classes will resume on Tuesday, April 3rd. 
 

DONATIONS NEEDED 
We are collecting sewing notions and fabrics such as 
Velcro, zippers, elastic, cording or rick rack, buttons , 
ribbons, snaps, pockets, laces, ties and buckles for 
fidget quilts (see sample picture below) for people with 
Alzheimer’s or similar conditions. These blankets help 
ease restlessness, lift spirits, entertain users, stimulate 
the senses and reinforce memories as well as give ex-
ercise to fingers and hands. 
 

Items can be put in the box on the table in the Parish 
Hall under the cubes any time BEFORE APRIL 3RD or 
donations of gift cards to a fabric or craft store may be 
dropped off at the Parish Office. 
 

Thank you  
for your support! 

AND THE WINNERS ARE… 
The March 16 Seafood Dinner Raffle Winners Are… 

 
Dinner for 8  Ellie Caverly 
BOGO  Reddy Family 
No Waiting  Pat & Dick Gill 

 

CONGRATULATIONS!!! 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Luke 18 is April 14-15 We are 

still accepting registrations 
until we run out of room– 
ALL 7th and 8th grade stu-
dents are invited to attend. 
This is a wonderful retreat 
presented by a team of our 
high school students. Young 
people are invited to grow in 
faith and relationship 
through skits, small group 
discussions, and talks from 
the high school teens.  

 
PGC Adult Volunteers 
 NEEDED: Ministry is a com-

munity effort. Opportunities 
include Luke 18 team chap-
erones for our team meet-
ings on Thursdays, Luke 18 
Retreat chaperones for the 
weekend April 13-15, sum-
mer service experience 
chaperones and leaders, 
Middle School and High 
School meeting chaperones. 
Please contact Donna E. We 
need your help to make all 
these things possible to our 
young people. Young adults, 
parents and empty nesters 
are all welcome. Our young 
people benefit from your life 
of faith and appreciate your 
help.  

 
Summer Opportunities:  

Young Neighbors in Action 
Service Retreat 

We have an opportunity for a 
week of service and retreat 
for high school students in 
July. The experience of com-
munity and learning more 
about Catholic Social Teach-
ing through Young Neigh-
bors in Action (YNIA) is a 
wonderful one. Please con-
tact Donna Eisenbath if you 
are interested in attending 
this service retreat for high 
school students who have 
completed their freshman 

through senior year. You can 
earn up to 25 hours for ser-
vice. 

CONFIRMATION 
2018 (7th grade): Session 5 is 
TODAY, March 18, in the Ri-
gali Rm. All young people pre-
paring for Confirmation should 
plan to attend. Parents are 
encouraged to stay for the 
first 15 minutes to pray with 
us & for a brief meeting. All 
Sessions are important for 
Confirmation preparation. 
April 29, Rite of Enrollment at 
9 a.m. Mass followed by Ses-
sion 6. Families should plan 
to attend 9:00 a.m. Mass to-
gether. Sponsors are invited 
to join us at Mass and for our 
session. Please let Donna Ei-
senbath know if your sponsor 
will be attending so she can 
plan  
 

MIDDLE SCHOOL MADNESS  
Calling all 6th, 7th, and 8th 
grade students to join us one 
Friday a month to pray and 
play. Our next gathering is Fri-
day, April 27, from 7-9 in the 
Annex. Parents must come in 
and sign you in and out.   
 
HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH Freshmen, 

Sophomores, Juniors and 
Seniors – ALL ARE WELCOME:  
Eat, Pray, Discuss 2.0 –EVERY 
Thursday evening from 7-9 in 
the Resource Center. Come 
join us! Drop in for games, 
good food and discussions on 
your burning questions about 
your faith. We are currently 
working to plan the Luke 18 
retreat from now until April.  

YOUTH MINISTRY 
FIND US ON FACEBOOK & INSTAGRAM! 

www.facebook.com/hsyouth & Instagram HS_YOUTH_STL 

HOLY SPIRIT YOUTH SUMMER PROGRAMS 
JUNE 25-29, 2018 

 
Totus Tuus (for students going into Gr. 1-6) 

A NEW program for students going into Gr. 1-6 to 
bring kids closer to Christ through prayer, fun 
and the sacraments.  
 

Monday-Friday (June 25-29) 
9:00 am – 3:00 pm 

(students bring their own lunch, 2 snacks 
And t-shirt are provided) 

 

$30 per child 
 

HIGH SCHOOL Youth Helpers (going into Gr 9-
12) are needed—registrations are processed as 

received and spaces are limited, so get your 
forms in ASAP. No forms will be accepted after 

the final deadline (see below) 
 

Totus Tuus (for students going into Gr. 7-12 
A NEW program for students going into Gr. 7-12 
to bring kids closer to Christ through prayer, 
fellowship, fun & faith sharing. 
 

Sunday-Thursday (June 24-28) 
 

7:30 – 9:30 pm 
 

No Cost 
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Monday-Friday (June 25-29) 

9:00 am – 12:00pm daily 
 

For children ages 3* through going into 
Kindergarten in Fall 2018 
(*3 by January 1, 2018) 

 

$30 per child 
 

Please note: child care will not be provided for 
children attending VBS who have siblings in the 

Totus Tuus day program. 
 

Youth Helpers (going into Gr. 7 & up) are 
needed— registrations are processed as 

received and spaces are limited, so get your 
forms in ASAP. No forms will be accepted after 

the final deadline. (see below). 
 

DEADLINE FOR ALL FORMS: MAY 21 
REGISTRATION FORMS ARE AVAILABLE IN THE PARISH 

OFFICE OR ON THE PARISH WEBSITE. 
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2018 LENTEN SEAFOOD DINNERS SCHEDULES FOR DESSERT DONATIONS 
The families of the Full-Time School (FTS) and the Parish School of Religion (PSR) have been asked to contribute 
desserts for the Parish Seafood Dinners, which take place in the gym each Friday during Lent. Your dessert may 
be made in your own kitchen or store-bought. It is best to try to provide them in a disposable pan or container. 

Please bring the dessert to the gym or cafeteria kitchen on the day you are assigned. 
Thank you in advance for your help! 

 

 Friday, March 23rd FTS grades 3 & 7 and PSR grade 6 

ENCOUNTER ALEFA 
We encounter Alefa in Malawi, where seeds are helping 
her family survive an uncertain climate. How can you 
care for God’s creation this Lent? How can you support 
those, worldwide, who are forced to flee their homes to 
find safety or better opportunities? Visit crsricebowl.org. 
 

DEACONS DIAPER DRIVE - 
During this Lenten season, the Permanent Deacons in 
the Archdiocese of St. Louis, in conjunction with the 
Respect Life office, will be collecting diapers for infants 
and toddlers as part of the 3rd annual diocesan-wide 
service project to assist families in need. Last year, over 
185,000 diapers were collected for those in need and 
we'd like to exceed that total this year. 
At Holy Spirit Parish, we will be collecting the diapers 
THIS weekend, March 17-18. All diapers collected will 
be donated to assist families in our parish community. 
Donations of diapers should be brought to church and 
placed in the collection area in the Parish Hall. 
For more information, speak with Deacon Walt. 
We ask that you please be as generous as possible and 
pray for the success of this project. Thank you. 

The Peace of Christ be with You, Deacon Walt 
 

CATHOLIC RELIEF SERVICES COLLECTION 
Thank you for your generous support of The Catholic 

Relief Services Collection and for helping Jesus in dis-
guise. Your contributions will make a difference for the 

poor and marginalized around the world. 
If you missed the collection, it’s not too late to give! 

Just visit www.usccb.org/nationalcollections 
and click on the “How to Give” link on the left. 

ATTENTION ALL VIDEO ENTHUSIASTS! 
Do you like putting video together to share 

experiences with others? 
Would you like to use your video talents to help others? 
Why not volunteer to record masses for the elderly and 
homebound? You will learn the 3-camera video system 
in church to share Mass with those who might not be 
able to worship with our community in any other way.  

If you are interested call 
Mary Dale-Bannister 314-497-5048. 

 

ST. PATRICK’S CASSEROLE GROUP NEEDS YOU! 
We have been providing chicken-rice casseroles on the 
fourth Wednesday of every month (as part of St. Patrick 
Center’s parish-based program to provide a noon meal 
for those in need) for many years now. We have had a 
few longtime casserole makers who have had to step 
down, and we would like to be able to provide the need-
ed 28 casseroles (or more) instead of the 20-22 we now 
provide. The time commitment is about 1½ hours a 
month—about an hour (or less—it’s an easy recipe) to 
make the casserole, and about ½ hour round-trip 
(depending on where you live) to bring it (frozen) to the 
Parish Resource Center on the morning of the fourth 
Wednesday of the month. We will give you the disposa-
ble pan for the casserole, and the recipe, which is easy 
for anyone to follow. We also have volunteers who 
transport the casseroles to St. Patrick Center at 9:00 
AM on the fourth Wednesday of the month. For more 
information on making or transporting casseroles, 
please call or e-mail Mary Beth Schulte, 229-8067 or 
SpecRelEdu@aol.com. Help feed the hungry people in 
our area. Thanks to all our dedicated casserole-makers 
who already volunteer their time and talent!! 
 

CATHOLIC HOME MISSIONS APPEAL 
Next week, we will take up the Catholic Home Missions 
Appeal. Right now, over 40 percent of dioceses in the 
United States are considered home mission territory 

because they are unable to fund the essential pastoral 
work needed in their communities. Your support of this 

appeal helps ease the struggle of these dioceses.  
 

Please prayerfully consider how you can support this 
appeal. More information can be found at 

www.usccb.org/home-missions. 

YOUNG ADULT EVENTS WITH THE WAY STL 
Check us out online for more information! 

E-mail: thewaystlouis@gmail.com 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/thewaystl/ 

Website: www.thewaystl.org 
First Friday Holy Hour 

7 PM, St. Richard’s Parish 
Women's Emmaus Study Group* 

7-8:30pm 2nd and 4th Wednesdays 
Men's Emmaus Study Group* 

7-8:30pm 1st and 3rd Wednesdays 
E-mail us for more information 

*Emmaus study group is a small faith sharing group. 
Topics covered are determined by the group and range 
from weekly readings, study of specific books of the 
Bible, & video series. 
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DYNAMIC CATHOLIC, ALIVE! – 
AUTHENTIC DISCIPLESHIP 

Have you ever heard people say that the Christian life is 
easy and that we just need to be nice people? People 
who say such things are woefully ignorant. Jesus chal-
lenges us today in the Gospel and shows us that authen-
tic discipleship is hard. However, He also teaches us that 
great fruit can be borne for the Kingdom of God when we 
choose to die to ourselves and suffer with purpose in 
this earthly life. We are called this Lent to make the jour-
ney all the way to Calvary with our Lord, for He tells us 
that where He is His disciples will also be. Let’s kick it up 
a notch as we near the end of Lent with more prayer, 
fasting, almsgiving, works of charity, and self-denial so 
that others may taste the love of God and know the sal-
vation found in Jesus Christ, salvation bought at an infi-
nite price..         archstl.org/dynamic 
 

SOCIAL JUSTICE TEAM 
For information: 
 The National Catholic Pledge to End the Death 

Penalty, www.catholicsmobilizing.org 
 Missouri Catholic Conference Messenger on the 

death penalty, www.stlouisreview.com/bMF 
 Missourians for Alternatives to the Death Penalty, 

www.madpmo.org 
 U.S. Conference of Catholic Bishops, 

www.stlouisreview.com/bML 
 

ATOMIC-HOMEFRONT 
Visit HTTPS://HBO.COM/DOCUMENTARIES/ATOMIC-HOMEFRONT 
For a free showing of the documentary regarding Cold 
Water Creek and the Bridgeton Landfill. 
For information and places to send letters, HTTP://
WWW.STLRADWASTELEGACY.COM/. 

Click on FINAL FACTS FLYER, there is a concise 
document about what is happening.  

 

The Death Penalty 
If society can protect itself without ending a human life, 
it should do so. This stance is truly a pro-life stance. All 
of us who seek to be unconditionally pro-life must ask 

the Lord for the gr ace to be converted in mind and heart 
to make this stance our own.    ~ Most Rev. Paul S. Loverde 

 

SOCIAL JUSTICE LENTEN PROJECT 
As a Lenten outreach the Social Justice Team at Holy 
Spirit invites you to join many other Christian churches in 
an Offering of Letters to Congress in support of our na-
tions investments in programs that help people move 
out of poverty and feed their families, both in the US and 
abroad. To make a more just society, we need to ask, 
why are there so many people, even in America who 
struggle to put food on the table? Bread for the World is 
the sponsoring organization for the letter writing cam-
paign. Make an effort to voice your concern. Join us for 
“letter” signing in the Parish Hall TODAY, March 18. 

HANDS LENTEN PROJECT 
Please bring your casserole to the Parish Resource Cen-
ter on March 28 between 6:30-9 a.m. Contact Mary Beth 
Schulte at 314-229-8067 for an alternate date if you are 
unable to deliver the casserole in this time frame. 

Thank you for your support and for feeding the hungry. 
 

STEPHEN MINISTRY 
"Create in me a clean heart, O God, and put a new and 
right spirit within me."                                      ~ Psalm 51:10 
 

The Stephen Ministry serves men and women who are 
having a difficult time getting through their life problems. 
It may be grief, perhaps because the loss of a loved one. 
It may be loneliness or life changes that are your stum-
bling blocks. No matter if it is something small, or large, 
our specially selected and trained lay men and women, 
known as Stephen Ministers, listen with care and com-
plete confidentiality, as they gently 'walk' with you in your 
journey to wholeness. Consider calling Stephen Ministry 
if you are struggling to handle a life issue. Call 739-
0230, ext. 130, and leave a confidential message. This 
may be the best gift you give yourself! 
 

CAN’T STOP EATING? 
Food Addicts in Recovery Anonymous 

We welcome all who want to stop eating addictively. 
Please join us Wednesday evenings from 7-8:30 p.m. in 

Room 2 of the Annex. Drop ins are Welcome! 
 

MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER 
Marriage Encounter Weekends are for husbands and 
wives who love each other and who already have a good 
marriage – but they want to grow closer and stronger 
still.  You can find this renewed relationship on World-
wide Marriage Encounter weekends being presented on 
Apr. 20-22 or Aug 3-5, 2018 in St. Peters, MO; and Mar. 
23-25, 2018 at the Chiara Center in Springfield, IL. If 
you would like to apply or get more information, go to 
www.stl-wwme or call 314.649.7317. 
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Stations of the Cross 
 
 

Evening Prayer & 
       Reconciliation 

 

Sunday, March 11, 
      Fourth Sunday of Lent 

 

Sunday, March 18, 
Fifth Sunday of Lent 

 

Monday, March 19 
 

Saturday, March 24 
 
 
 

Sunday, March 25,  
       Passion Sunday 

 
 

Holy Thursday, March 29 
 
 
 

Good Friday, March 30 
 
 
 
 
 

Holy Saturday, March 31 
 
 

Sunday, April 1, 
Easter Sunday 

 

Sunday, April 8, 
Octave of Easter 

 

Saturday, April 14 – 
Sunday April 15 

 

Sunday, April 15, 
Third Sunday of Easter 

 

Sunday, April 22, 
Fourth Sunday of Easter 

 

Sunday, April 29, 
Fifth Sunday of Easter 

 

Sunday, May 6,  
    Sixth Sunday of Easter 

 

Sunday, May 13, 
Feast of the Ascension 

 

Sunday, May 20, 
Feast of Pentecost  

Every Friday at 2 & 7 pm 
Good Friday at 3:00 pm 
 

Every Monday at 7:00 pm 
except March 19th  
 

Regular Sunday Mass 
Schedule 
 

Regular Sunday Mass 
Schedule 
 

Penance Service, 7:00 pm 
 

Confessions 9 am to 3 pm, 
No confessions at 4pm 
 

Regular Sunday Mass 
Schedule, begins in Parish 
Hall 
 

Morning Prayer at 8:00 am 
Mass of the Lord’s Supper 
at 7:00 pm 
 

Morning Prayer at 8:00 am 
Stations of the Cross at 
3:00 pm 
Celebration of the Lord’s 
Passion at 7:00 pm 
 

Morning Prayer at 8:00 am 
Easter Vigil at 8:00 pm 
 

Masses at 7:30, 9:00 and 
11:00 am 
 

Regular Sunday Mass 
Schedule 
 

Luke 18 Retreat 
 
 

Regular Sunday Mass 
Schedule 
 

Regular Sunday Mass 
Schedule 
 

Confirmation Enrollment at 
9:00 am Mass 
 

First Communion 2:00 pm 
  
 

Regular Sunday Mass 
Schedule 
 

Regular Sunday Mass 
Schedule 

LENT AND EASTER SCHEDULE PANCAKE  
BREAKFAST 

AND BASKET 
RAFFLE 

 

Sunday, March 25 
 

Bridgeton Recreation Center 
4201 Fee Fee Road 

 

7:30 AM  to 12:30 PM 
 

Adults: $7.00 in advance 
   $8.00 at the door 
Child 5-12: $4 in advance 
  $5.00 at the door 
Ages 4 and under: Free 

 

KIWANIS 
CLUB OF 

BRIDGETON 

 

For ticket information call: 
 

Ray Fetsch, 550-2186  
or 

Mary Kay Campbell, 770-9304 
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AROUND TOWN 
THEOLOGY FOR LIFE 

Who Killed Jesus? A Study of the Passion Narrative in 
Mark’s Gospel presented by Father Seán Charles Martin 
On Palm Sunday the story of Christ’s Passion will be pro-
claimed from the Gospel of Mark. In this series, Fr. Mar-
tin will guide us through an in-depth study of those spe-
cific passages in the Gospel. This will be an excellent 
Lenten preparation as we journey toward the commemo-
ration of Christ’s death & resurrection on Good Friday & 
Easter Sunday. Time: 6:30-8:30PM; Dates: Mar 20 & 27; 
Cost: $20/session. Contact: 256-8804 or events@ai.edu 
for more information or to register. 
Aquinas Institute of Theology, 23 S. Spring Ave., 63108 

 

"ENOUGH"  
A regional ministry for women to rejuvenate their souls 
with worship, meditation, reflection, & community. Join 
us the 3rd Tuesday of the month (March 20) at St. Eliza-
beth of Hungary Parish in Crestwood (1420 S. Sapping-
ton Rd. Crestwood) from 7:30 -9 PM. This month we will 
continue our journey through the year of JOY with "The 
Joyful Mysteries." Our worship leader is Mary-Kate 
Buncher and our featured speaker is Angela Richards. 
 

"ENDING ABORTION WITH COMPASSION" 
Presented by Dr. David C. Reardon, an internationally 
known expert. The presentation will be at Incarnate 
Word Church, Chesterfield. Please join us Tuesday, 
March 20, 7 p.m. in the Watson Room located in the 
lower church hall. Sponsored by the Pro-Life Committee 
and the Knights of Columbus. 
 

HEAR BISHOP ROBERT HERMANN SPEAK 
Wednesday, March 21, 6:30 PM, St. Martin de Porres 

Please join us for an evening with Bishop Hermann. It is 
sure to enhance your Lenten journey to a closer union 
with Jesus. Don’t miss the opportunity to hear his talk on 
Reconciliation followed by Benediction. Mark the date on 
your calendar, and let us fill the church. 
 

LENTEN FILM SERIES 
Meet Christ at the movies this Lent through films and 
guided discussions with the Daughters of St. Paul. 
Thursday, 6:30 PM, Mar. 22 (Holy Winding Sheet, 2015) 
All are welcome! Admission is FREE. 965-3512 for info. 
Pauline Books & Media, 9804 Watson Rd., Crestwood 

 

PLEASE WRITE A LETTER 
On January 31, 2018, the U.S. Environmental Protection 
Agency announced their Proposed Plans to remove 70% 

of the radioactive waste from the West Lake Landfill 
Superfund Site in Bridgeton. We are now in a public 

comment period until March 22, 2018. 
Citizens are invited to submit written comments to: 
Ben Washburn, Office of Public Affairs, U.S. EPA 7, 

11201 Renner Blvd., Lenexa KS 66219. 
Online comments can be sent to: 

R7_WestLakeLandfillPublicComments@epa.gov. 
~ Franciscan Sisters of Mary 

PARENT NETWORK OF CATHOLIC 
HIGH SCHOOLS PRESENTS: 

“PARENTING THE INTERNET GENERATION” 
International speaker & author Matt Fradd offers par-
ents a detailed look at the way pornography harms our 
daughters & sons & offers practical strategies that par-
ents can implement to protect their children. Thurs., 
Mar. 22, 7pm-FREE. Chaminade College Prep School, 
Skip Viragh Center for the Arts, 425 S. Lindbergh Blvd. 
 

WOMEN’S PRAYER BREAKFAST 
Cardinal Rigali Center – Fleur De Lis Room 
20 Archbishop May Drive, Shrewsbury, MO 

Saturday, March 24 
**Special celebration & gifts for 10th anniversary of  

St. Louis Our Lady of America Magnificat** 
$20.00 per person (Includes breakfast) 

9:00 am - noon, (Registration begins at 8:30am) 
**Reservations accepted until Tuesday March 20** 

Call the Catholic Renewal Center at 314-801-8688 
For reservations or email catholicrenewal@archstl.org 
 

LASALLE RETREAT CENTER TOUR 
Due to popular demand, La Salle Retreat Center (2101 
Rue De LaSalle Dr., Glencoe) has scheduled a second 
dinner & tour for Wed., Mar. 28, 6-9 pm. Explore our his-
torical buildings & hear fun stories from Brothers who 
attended school at La Salle! Cost—$30 per person & in-
cludes cocktails, 3-course dinner, tour & historical book. 
This event will fill up quickly! 

Register: www.LaSalleRetreat.org or 636-938-5374. 
 

CATHOLIC RADIO 
For inspiration during the Lenten season listen to Catho-
lic radio, KHOJ AM 1460. Listen to daily Holy Mass, the 
Rosary, and the Divine Mercy Chaplet along with other 
inspiring programs. For a program schedule and a free 
CD, please call 314-752-7000. 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
SSM Health DePaul Hospital is seeking adult volunteers 
to serve in a variety of areas in the hospital. Positions 
include: Shuttle Drivers, Glennon Pediatric Clinic at De-
Paul; Emergency Dept. Treatment Area Aides; Endoscopy 
Transporters; ICU Waiting Room Hosts; Information Desk 
Clerks & Escorts; Patient Floor Aides, etc. A variety of 
weekday & weekend hours available. Volunteers must 
be at least 18 years old & out of high school. For more 
info or to request an application, contact Barb Toulster, 
344-7083, or visit www.ssmhealth.com/volunteer 
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SIXTH SUNDAY OF LENT — (MARCH 25, 2018) 
Mk 11:1-10 (Procession) — IS 50:4-7— Ps 22:8-9, 17-18, 19-20, 23-24 — Phil 2:6-11— Mk 14:1—15:47 
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